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TUIFly Maroc recommences operations between Casablanca and Milan Bergamo 

 
 

 
During the presentation of the summer 2022 schedule, the airline TUIFly Maroc 

announced the recommencement of flights between Casablanca and Bergamo, a route that was 

initially opened in 2019 and then suspended due to the pandemic. 

The route will be served twice-weekly, on Thursdays and Saturdays by a 189-seat B737-

800 from 4 June to 28 September 2022.  


